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October 2020 - Newsletter 
 

Three Sisters Social 

Group 
Box 7074 LEURA NSW 2780 

www.threesisterssocial.asn.au 

info@threesisterssocial.asn.au  

  bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Committee 

President:   John Wilson - president@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Vice-president: Terence Preeo - vice-president@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Secretary:  Larry Singer - secretary@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Treasurer:  Larry Singer - treasurer@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Committee members: Timothy Corfield, Patrick Lee, Joseph van der Velden 

 
From the President 

 

Hello Members and Friends 

 
Still we are living with Coronavirus restrictions but life is getting 

a little bit back to normality. Numbers are increasing at dinners 

and lunches as more people start to venture out again. Things 
are improving with the number of confirmed cases reducing 

by the day and had it not been for the Victorian debacle we 
may have been close to eradicating this Virus. 

 

Nine members and friends attended both the Dinner at 
Canton Palace and the Luncheon at the Grandview Hotel. 

Again, the food at both venues was as usual to a high 

standard and there was great camaraderie at both events. 
Hopefully increased numbers of friends will soon be able to 

attend as the control of the Coronavirus improves. As of the 
time of writing New South Wales has gone 10 days with no new 

confirmed cases and hopefully things will be back to normal 

for Christmas. 
 

This month’s dinner will be at the iconic Avalon Restaurant in 

Katoomba and, as usual, the luncheon will be at the 
Grandview Hotel in Wentworth Falls. It would be advisable to 

book early as numbers are limited to ten persons and the 

number of members and friends wanting to attend are on the 

increase. 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 
 

Wednesday 7.00pm 14th 

October 2020  

  Venue: Avalon Restaurant  
18 Katoomba St Katoomba  

Price: $40.00 No BYO 
Numbers for this event are 

strictly limited to 10 persons. 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday noon 27th October    

2020 
Venue: The Grandview Hotel 
Great Western Highway  

Menu: will be a choice of 

main course and dessert. 
Price: $29.50  

Numbers for this event are 

strictly limited to 10 persons. 
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As yet a decision has not been made as to whether we will 

host our Annual Costume Ball in June 2021 at the Fairmont 

Resort. We are holding off to see what the outcome of 

restrictions will be in the near future. Hopefully numbers 
allowed to attend similar functions will be increased and we 
will be able to dance. One sincerely hopes so. We will keep 

you informed on the outcome. 
 
It seems due to Covid -19 restrictions several of our members 

have not renewed their membership or if you are not re-joining 

please advise the Secretary Larry Singer. 

 
Take care and stay safe and observe the Coronavirus rules 
and restriction my friends. 

 
So good-bye for now. 

 
Your president 

 

John Wilson                         
 

 

 

 

 

The Three Sisters Functions  

 
We are pleased to announce that our Monthly Luncheons and Dinners are continuing. I am 

sure that many of our members and friends are champing at the bit to attend, if not normal 

social interactions, then a reasonable facsimile thereof. 

 
Naturally, we will be following all social distancing and hygiene advice to help keep us safe in 

these ‘interesting’ times. 

 
Reservations for both events can be made at   bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

 

 

Membership Renewals 

 
Membership renewals are now due. We realise that it has been a challenging year for many of 
us and that renewals of membership are not front of mind. The Three Sisters Social Group has 

been an essential part of our lives for many years and membership has brought comfort and 

comradeship throughout that time. We plan to continue that support to our members well into 
the future. We would therefore urge those members who have not renewed to please consider 

doing so.  

Membership this year remains at $20 per member. If you hold a government pension card then 
your membership is $15. 

We would prefer payment by direct deposit to our bank account using your surname as the 

reference. Partners may deposit their memberships together. 
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Membership fees can be deposited to our NAB account:  

BSB:   082 656.  
Account number:  741 969 206. 

 

 

Monthly Newsletter 

 

Please send items of interest for inclusion in the newsletter to - 

info@threesistersgroup.asn.au 
                                   

 

                    


